
City of Pensacola

Memorandum

222 West Main Street
Pensacola, FL  32502

File #: 21-00979 Architectural Review Board 11/18/2021

TO: Architectural Review Board Members

FROM: Gregg Harding, RPA, Historic Preservation Planner

DATE: 11/10/2021

SUBJECT:

200 E. Zaragoza Street
Pensacola Historic District / Zone HC-1
Conceptual Review for a Structure to Cover UWF Historic Trust Displays

BACKGROUND:

The UWF Historic Trust is seeking conceptual review for a structure to cover a locomotive, flatcar,
and restored caboose along the side of the Museum of Industry. This covering will help protect three
of the largest collection items on display. Being mindful of the historic building and sensitive
archaeological site, the proposed design minimizes ground disturbance and physical connections to
the brick building. A row of metal columns between the train and the building wall will support a
translucent panel system used as roofing. The design takes inspiration for the industrial nature of
railroads, historic train sheds, and the adjacent historic commercial buildings.

Please find attached all relevant documentation for your review.

RECOMMENDED CODE SECTIONS
Sec. 12-3-10(1)d.2.ii.(a) Pensacola Historic District, Procedure for review, Decisions, Alterations to
existing contributing buildings
Sec. 12-3-10(1)d.2.ii.(b) PHD, Procedure for review, Decisions, New construction
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